
 
 

EISCIR-P07/23/09/2024 

 
Subject: Early Dismissal on Thursday, 26.09.2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings! 
 
Please be advised that all students will be dismissed early on Thursday, 26.09.2024, in preparation for the 
scheduled Open House in the afternoon. 
 
Students in Grades 1 – 8 are expected to depart the school premises at 1:15 PM, while Kindergarten students 
will be dismissed at 12 NN. 
 
We kindly ask parents to be mindful of the timings and to make necessary arrangements for the early pick-up of 
students who use their own transport and for receiving school bus students.  
 
 
Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.  
 
EIS Administration 


